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Good afternoon,
 
I write to plead with you to NOT put in place this extension to the emergency bill.  The extension
is not required and we must be allowed as a society to get back to as normal a life that is
possible. 
 
The segregation MUST STOP.  It is not humane.  Being vaccinated should be a choice that each
and every Australian can make.  Choosing to not be vaccinated should not bring with it,
segregation, exclusions and being treated differently to those that are.
 
The truth is in the figures – the exaggeration of Covid-19 data is morally wrong, manipulative and
every person involved in conveying these incorrect figures should be criminally charged for the
lies they have spread to every Australian. The figures that should be conveyed are the figures
relating to adverse reactions to an experimental vaccine.   If you are awake, you would realise
that the pandemic is not a life threatening emergency like first thought.
 
I SPEAK FROM THE HEART AND REQUEST THAT THE MANDATES BE WITHDRAWN.  My workplace

introduced illegal mandates Jan 01st 2022 and since then I have been out of work.   I have not
been able to do the job that I love and also help with my family business.  My son is at home as
well, out of work.   It has affected our job prospects across a wide range of sectors.  The
mandates continue to leave people out of work, affecting their livelihoods, their friendships and
entire existence on the earth. It has been proven that having the vaccine did not stop you getting
the virus or spreading it, therefore it was wrong for the various powers that
be/employers/industries to introduce mandates for a vaccine that is under provisional use/and
still undergoing trials.
 
Please revoke this plan to extend the emergency bill.  Please do what is morally right for you
state, your country and your fellow Australians.   Have a clear conscience that you stopped a bill
that was NOT necessary and one that should not be implemented again.
 
Kind regards
 
Kelly O’Neil
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